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From: Meghan Handler [mailto:meghan.handler@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 10:21 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: case number 16-0253-GA-BYXl 

1 just wanted to share my concerns with the pipeline in Blue Ash. There are too many businesses, 
homes, schools, day cares to place this pipeline in a residential/highly populated area. This is dangerous 
to all people who live, work and travel in the area, especially myself and my family. I have worked in 
Blue Ash for 9+ years and recently moved here because it is such a nice area. This will destroy home 
values and a lot of large companies, Kroger, P&G, Mercy Health plus many others would probably want 
to relocate out of the area, killing Blue Ash if the pipelines are placed here. I will be attending the open 
house on Wednesday evening as well to speak out but wanted to share my concern. 

Thank you, 

Meghan Handler 
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